Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim Sends a Cable of Condolences to President Al-Sisi on
the Martyrdom of Egyptian Military Members in Sinai at the Hand of Terrorism
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Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, expressed his deep sorrow
and sadness for the death of a number of members of Egyptian military and security forces as a
result of terrorist operations.

This came in a cable of condolences that his eminence sent to the Egyptian President, Abdel
Fattah Al-Sisi on Friday, January 30, 2015.

His eminence assured that the Iragi people is the most prominent victims of terrorism and that
it stands with the Egyptian people against the terrorist attacks that target security in Egypt
and the Arab region. He also insisted on the importance of facing Takfirism and extremism,
expressing his confidence that the recurrence of such terrorist acts would not affect the

Egyptians’ determination and will only increase their persistence to build their country.



